Received & Inspected

AUG 3 12011
To: Office of the Secretary

From: San Tan Educational Media (KFXY-LP)

FCC Mailroom

Hi! We are requesting to cancel our previous letter concerning the rescission of the grant BLL-20170710AAT.
We decided we do not want to rescind our grant. A copy of this letter has been sent to the petitioner.

Thank you! ’
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